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December 16, 2020

To Our Valued Customers:

We are writing to inform you that due to increases in raw material and other manufacturing

costs, it is necessary to put forward a price increase on the following product categories to our

Foodservice, National Account, and Warehouse Club customers:

Products Price Increase Amount
Products made of PET/RPET, PP & PS 8%
All EPS, Fusion & Trophy Cups, Containers, bowls & Lids 8%

Also, due to continued escalation in freight, labor, energy, and correugate costs, we are
implementing an additional 3% price increase on all products, including those listed above.

The effective date of the increases is February 1, 2021. A detailed price list reflecting these

changes will be provided to your attention by the end of December 2020. Please note:
e Any orders placed prior to February 1, 2021, calling for a regular order quantity and
standard order to ship timelines will be honoured at our current pricing.

e All orders received on or after February 1, 2021, will reflect increased pricing.

If you require further informmmmation, please do not hesitate to contact your Dart Canada
Sales or Customer Service Representative.

As always, Dart Canada Inc. appreciates your business and continued support.

Sincerely

Dart Canada Inc.

Dart sets the Industry Standard of Excellence by safely and efficiently providing high-quality
food and beverage packaging solutions and exceptionally reliable service to each and every one of our customers.






